
Congratulations to the Dana Point Shipyard for earning the   

California Clean Maritime Facility Certification.  

 

In keeping with Dana Point Harbor’s tradition of being a leader in 

environmental achievements, Dana Point Shipyard is the first facility in 

Southern California to receive this certification which is based on 

meeting numerous environmental requirements,   

various high-compliance standards,  best management practices,  

and passing a facility verification inspection.   

 

The recent certification of the Shipyard joins the other  

Dana Point Harbor certifications received to date and reflects  

the County’s commitment to a clean and healthy environment  

for Dana Point Harbor and its Boaters. 

Community Advisory 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call  

OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 

 

www.OCDPH.com 

Dana Point Shipyard  

Receives Clean Marina Certification 


